
Office of the Senior Vice President for Student Affairs

  

To: Montgomery College Community – Employees and Students

From: Dr. Monica Brown, Senior Vice President for Student Affairs

Subject: Equity in Athletics Disclosure Act – Revised Notice

Date: December 21, 2020

This notice is being resent to provide the direct website link to access the Equity in
Athletics Disclosure Act (EADA) report.
 
Please be aware that in accordance with the Equity in Athletics Disclosure Act (EADA),
the EADA report is now available. The report contains data about our 2019-2020
intercollegiate athletic programs and is accessible on the College website at the Higher
Education Opportunity Act – Student Consumer Information webpage:
EADAForm2 (montgomerycollege.edu).
 
Paper copies of the report will be provided upon request. For a copy, please contact the
Director of Athletics Tarlouh Gasque at tarlouh.gasque@montgomerycollege.edu or
240-567-7587.
 

From: Need To Know
To: Need To Know
Bcc: allstudentgrp@montgomerycollege.edu; Brown, Monica R; McFadden, Janee K; Gasque, Tarlouh A; Duggan, Victoria A;

Adams, Maria T; Moy, Christopher T
Subject: Equity in Athletics Disclosure Act – Revised Notice
Date: Monday, December 21, 2020 10:44:00 AM
Attachments: 2020 Equity in Athletics Disclosure Act - EADA - Revised Notice.pdf
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